
November 20, 2020

As this week before Thanksgiving ends, we have finished this week of Outbreak testing with 
National Guard. We will be getting results this weekend and keep your prayers going.  If no new 
Positive staff or residents, we will be cleared from Outbreak status. We on our way to recovery.   
Of course the increase positivity in the Manchester community has a very concerned. We have 
educated all staff on Holiday travel restrictions and limits to gathering sizes. But a number of new 
centers are reporting outbreaks. Keep us in your prayers.  

We have pleased that Governor Sununu issued an Emergency Order (#74) on 11/19/2020 
instituting a statewide mask mandate in New Hampshire. Beginning on November 20, 2020, 
all persons over the age of 5 within the State of New Hampshire shall wear a mask or cloth face 
covering over their noses and mouths any time they are in public spaces, indoors or outdoors, 
where they are unable to or do not consistently maintain a physical distance of at least six feet 
from persons outside their own households.

Since window visits and Google Duo visits have been our best friends for visits:

•	 To facilitate window visits and our room changes, Rachel and Life enrichment team, worked 
together to put laminated room #s facing outside to rooms can be more easily identified. 
Thanks for the suggestion! 

I will be updating you on our test results when I have them all. Have safe weekend.  

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center
Bishop Primeau Senior Living Community
519 Bridge Street
Manchester, NH 03104
T: 603-668-2373
F: 603-668-0059
stteresarehabcenter.org


